Karnataka Forest Department

Office of the Deputy Conservator of Forests, Bagalkote Division, Bagalkote

Phone : 08354 235769 email: dcftbagalkot@gmail.com

Date: 24-05-2022

Name of the work: Diversion of 0.7188 ha of forest land in Hoolageri
Village, Badami Taluk, Bagalkot District for construction
of Approach Road to Kartik Agro Industries Pvt.Ltd

Recommendation

I have inspected the forest area proposed for diversion under Forest
(Conservation) Act, 1980 for Diversion of 0.7188 ha of forest land in Hoolageri
Village, Badami Taluk, Bagalkot District for construction of Approach Road to
Kartik Agro Industries Pvt. Ltd. on 23-05-2022. The proposed area falls in Sy.
No.95 of Hoolageri village, Badami taluk Bagalkote District which is Reserve

Forest.

The proposed area is site specific as the User Agency has option to the Road
only through forest land. During the inspection of the proposed site, it is found that
there is an mud path which is being used by the local farmers. The area does not
fall in any wildlife sanctuary or National Park and it does not affect any monuments
of historical, recreational, archeological importance. Forest (Conservation) Act-
1980 is not violated in this case. The demand for forest land proposed is Minimum

and hence this proposal is recommended for acceptance.

Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Bagalkote Division, Bagalkote.



